
 
 
 
 
Date:  February 2023 Bulletin HW23.1 

To: All Engineered Systems Distributors (ESD) 
 
 

VESDA Pipes and Fittings and Xtralis Spare Parts and Accessories to be 
Available Exclusively through Brooks Equipment 

 
In an effort to improve our overall delivery performance, Honeywell will transition the sales of VESDA pipes and 
fittings and Xtralis spare parts and accessories to Brooks Equipment starting April 3, 2023.  These products will no 
longer be offered directly from Honeywell and have been marked accordingly in your Price Book.   
 
Brooks Equipment has over 82 years serving the commercial Fire and Life Safety market and is a longstanding 
partner of Honeywell Fire. They were selected as the exclusive commercial distribution partner and the official 
Licensee of select Xtralis products due to their commitment to improving lead times and offering a great customer 
experience for Honeywell customers. Honeywell ESDs are encouraged to establish direct supply arrangements with 
Brooks as soon as possible to continue ordering these products.   
 
To setup an account, contact Brooks Equipment at 800-826-3473 or via e-mail at Alarms@BrooksEquipment.com. 
 
For questions about this announcement, please contact your Honeywell Regional Sales Manager or Inside Sales 
Representative. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Honeywell Fire, 12 Clintonville Road, Northford, CT 06472 
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